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MEDIA RELEASE

Fuel Rationing Reintroduced

PNG Air wishes to advise all our customers that PUMA Energy have reintroduced fuel rationing
of JETAT as of 18:32 pm 4 May 2024,

PNG Air currently has a court injunction binding PUMA to provide 100% of its fuel needs across
our network until the 15" of May, 2024. PNG Air is engaging with PUMA Energy to secure
assurances that the Court Order will be honored.

Since the last Fuel Crisis (February - March 2024) dialogue between PNGAIir and PUMA Energy
has not matured in a sustainable fuel supply arrangement. PUMA is seeking to pass risk
associated with currency fluctuations and foreign exchange access to PNG Air. Despite these
challenges PNG Air intends to work through the process with PUMA to see what can be
arranged.

Notwithstanding PNG Air is unable to continually incur losses and manage operational failures
due to interruptions of the PUMA supply chain. To this end our company is pursuing multiple
supply options so that operational certainty can be assured.

No flights are expected to be interrupted at this point in time.

At this stage, the situation is being monitored closely and we will advise should there be any
new developments. PNG Air would like to thank our customers for their patience and
understanding during this time and appreciate your continued support in flying with us.

Thank you

PNG Air Media Department
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